



Chief Operations Officer,
Saolta University Health Care Group,
Old Nurses Home,
University Hospital,
Newcastle Road.
Galway.
Tel: 091 893800

Marian Harkin T.D., Dáil Eireann, Leinster House, Kildare Street, Dublin 2.

28th October 2022

PQ54344/22 To ask the Minister for Health the number of staff who have been recruited in Sligo University Hospital and Letterkenny University Hospital as of 24 October 2022 to implement the winter plan; and if he will make a statement on the matter.

Dear Deputy Harkin,

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above Parliamentary Question/Public Representation which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response.

Integrated Winter Plans for SUH/LUH/CH CDLMS were received in recent weeks. A recruitment process is due to get underway to commence filling of the approved posts. It is expected that it will be early 2023 before all posts are filled.

I trust this information is of assistance to you but should you have any further queries please contact me.

Yours sincerely,

Ann Cosgrove,

Chief Operations Officer,

Saolta University Health Care Group